
SPACE EXPLORERS
In Maths this term, we are going to be 
completing some work on telling the 

time. We will then move on to 
measurement, including length, height, 
weight, mass and capacity. We’ll finish 
off with some position and direction.

In English, we will learn a text with actions 
and a story map to support us with writing 
an amazing story, focussing on having an 

exciting beginning and ending! We will then 
write a persuasive nonfiction text, 

persuading someone to visit Drusillas 
following our school trip!

Our Science learning this term will be 
all about Space! We will learn the 

names of the planets and their order. 
We will also learn about constellations.

In History this term, we will be learning 
about Powerful Voices such as Greta 
Thunberg, Rosa Parks and Ghandi. 

In our DT this term, we will be looking at 
Food and Cooking Techniques. We are 
going to be making Gingerbread men!

In RE this term, we will be learning about 
Judaism including God's covenant with 

Abraham, the Jewish belief in one God, the 
story of Moses and the 10 Commandments.

In PSHE, we will be looking at our 
‘Changing Me’ unit. Please see 

separate letter for details.

Specialist Subjects

In PE we will be playing cricket 
and tennis. We are also very 
excited for our Sports Day!

In Computing, we will be looking at 
Digital Art with Mr Dawson, 
creating our own pieces.

In Music, with Mr Avery, we will 
continuing to learn on the Djembe 

drums!

As the weather gets warmer, please 
ensure your child comes to school 
prepared (labelled hats, sunnies, 

sunscreen!)


